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Jasmine Lopez

From: Stephen J. Puleo
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 1:14 PM
To: Jasmine Lopez
Subject: FW: Cross Ridge Subdivision

As promised… 
 
 

Have an amazing day! 
Best regards, 

STEVE PULEO 
PLANNING DIRECTOR • TOWN OF 
WINDHAM 
8 SCHOOL RD • WINDHAM • ME • 04062 

SJPULEO@WINDHAMMAINE.US 

WWW.WINDHAMMAINE.US 
Office: 207-894-5960 x6123 ▪ Direct: 207-777-1927 
Mobile: 207-712-1069 ▪ Fax: 207-892-1916  
NOTICE: Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – 
including emails – in the possession of public officials about town business are 
considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required 
to provide it. There are very few excepƟons. We welcome ciƟzen comments and 
want to hear from our consƟtuents, but please keep in mind that what you write 
in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party. 
  
PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00; Tuesday 7:00-6:00; 
Wednesday 7:00-5:00; Thursday 7:00-4:00; Friday Closed 
 
 
From: John K. Wescott <jkwescott@windhammaine.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 10:43 AM 
To: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us> 
Cc: Brent J. Libby <bjlibby@windhammaine.us> 
Subject: Cross Ridge Subdivision 
 
Good morning, Steve, 
 
The fire rescue department are all set with the Cross Ridge Subdivision as proposed.  However, we are requesting 
that each cistern to be installed to the NFPA 22 Standard.  Also, our hard suctions are 6” not 4.5” as listed, so the 
adapter needs to be 6” on the suction pipe.  And, we will need a 2.5” recirculation pipe added to the tank as well as 
a water level gauge indictor.  The gauge must be visible from a vehicle or fire apparatus.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
John K.Wescott 
Deputy Fire Chief  
Inspections, Prevention, Operations  
CPE-I, CFI-I 
 


